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Lakes Entrance 

Melbourne Cup Week end 2008 
 

A windy start with winds up around 35 Knots. The weather was up and down with fine days 
and a couple of days of rain. We did encounter one day of 28 degrees and had a swim at the 
cliff up on the river. 

 
We explored the lake system including a cruise to Loch Sport for lunch at the hotel 

The boats were moored in the marina for $10 per boat for the day and we also felt welcome. 
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The next day we headed to Lakes Entrance were the boats were moored at the pier and a 
treat of Fish and Chips was had by all 

In a rash moment we even contemplated heading out to sea but as the picture shows it was 
more comfortable to stay within the lakes system. 

 
The Mitchell, Tambo and Nicholson Rivers were all great locations to cruise with a night 
spent in each 

A spot of fishing was had with little luck due to the freshwater in the system from the rain 

 
As usual the weather was terrific one our departing day and we made the most of it with the 
boats not being pulled out of the water till around 430pm, making it a late arrival home back 
in Melbourne. 

Darren Cain. 


